





this being done without any kind of notification? How were we being excluded from the scope of this project?.
How can this be? Again,132 families are being denied our due process.

Because we were excluded from the scope of this application, there have been no estimates of the hook up costs
for the condos. If this scenario plays out, HBBC would have to be the first people forced to hook up to the
sewer system. We wouldn’t have any recourse to this questionable action by EU. We don’t have any indication
of the costs associated with this action. We wouldn’t be able to use our homes resulting in additional living
expenses until the initial sewer construction was completed and we would also have to assume the costs of
decommissioning our septic plant. Which is a legal utility(as I Understand) under the ins[ection/jurisdiction of
Charlotte County, Florida.

Is this fair & reasonable for the 132 families that are excluded from the scope of this application.

132 families that are directly affected have not been notified. 132 families currently using a DEP permitted
septic plant do not need a sewer line brought to our property. 132 families have no idea what the financial
burden will be if this transmission line is brought to our property. The advantages of a central sewer system to
support 390 part-time residences and approximately 150 condos which are also used on a part-time basis is a
ridiculous concept or idea. The build of the infrastructure will be far more damaging to our wildlife than the
existing septic systems that already exist on LGI.

Please do the right thing and deny this application. Please do not hesitate to call for any questions.

Sincerely, Craig D. Grant
HBBC Unit J-4 913-314-4146 m

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.




